JESUS BRINGS A BOY BACK TO LIFE

One day, our Lord Jesus and His disciples went to a city called Na'in. Many people followed Him.

When He got near the city gate, a dead man was being carried out in an open coffin. The man's mother and many people from Na'in were following.

The mother was very sad because first her husband had died and now her only son died, too. She did not have anyone left to provide for her.

When Jesus saw the woman, He was sad about what had happened. He told the woman not to cry. Then, He touched the open coffin. The people who were carrying it stood still.

Jesus said, "Young man, I say to you, arise!"

The dead man sat up and even started to talk! Jesus took the young man to his mother. All the people were amazed because of the miracle they saw. They praised and thanked God.

WHAT DO YOU THINK?

- 1. What did Jesus and His disciples see when they entered the city?
- Why was the mother sad? 2.
- 3. What did Jesus say to her?
- 4. What did Jesus do?
- 5. A miracle is something that is amazing. Jesus did many miracles. They showed that he was God. They showed that God loves His people.
- 6. This miracle shows that Jesus has power over life and death. It makes us think about Pascha when we celebrate that Jesus rose from the dead to give us life forever!







Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)



Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)

Let Us Attend! is published by the Antiochian Orthodox Department of Christian Education (www.antiochian.org). If you would like information on our present programs and future initiatives, contact aodce@antiochian.org. We gratefully acknowledge support from the Order of St. Ignatius which funds, in part, the work of the Department.



JESUS BRINGS A BOY BACK TO LIFE

One day, our Lord Jesus and His disciples went to a city called Na'in. Many people followed Him.

When He got near the city gate, a dead man was being carried out in an open coffin. The man's mother and many people from Na'in were following.

The mother was very sad because first her husband had died and now her only son died, too. She did not have anyone left to provide for her.

When Jesus saw the woman, He was sad about what had happened. He told the woman not to cry. Then, He touched the open coffin. The people who were carrying it stood still.

Jesus said, "Young man, I say to you, arise!"

The dead man sat up and even started to talk! Jesus took the young man to his mother.

All the people were amazed because of the miracle they saw. They praised and thanked God.

WHAT DO YOU THINK?

- 1. Where did this story happen?
- 2. What did Jesus and His followers see at the city gate?
- 3. Why was the mother so sad?
- 4. How did Jesus help the mother?
- 5. What happened to the dead man? How did the people feel then?
- 6. Did you ever see a miracle? How did you feel then?



Let Us Attend! is published by the Antiochian Orthodox Department of Christian Education (www.antiochian.org). If you would like information on our present programs and future initiatives, contact aodce@antiochian.org. We gratefully acknowledge support from the Order of St. Ignatius which funds, in part, the work of the Department.





Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)

At that time, Jesus went to a city called Nain, and many of his disciples and a great crowd went with him. As he drew near to the gate of the city, behold, a man who had died was being carried out, the only son of his mother, and she was a widow; and a large crowd from the city was with her. And when the Lord saw her, he had compassion on her and said to her, "Do not weep." And he came and touched the bier, and the bearers stood still. And Jesus said, "Young man, I say to you, arise." And the dead man sat up, and began to speak. And Jesus gave him to his mother. Fear seized them all; and they glorified God, saying, "A great prophet has arisen among us!" and "God has visited his people!"



Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)

WHAT DO YOU THINK?

- 1. Where did this story take place?
- 2. The dead man was the only son of a widow. How would his death affect her life?
- 3. Why did Jesus help the widow?
- 4. How did He help her?
- 5. What happened to the man who was dead?
- 6. What did all the people do?
- Have you ever experienced a miracle? If so, how did you feel after it happened?



Let Us Attend! is published by the Antiochian Orthodox Department of Christian Education (www.antiochian.org). If you would like information on our present programs and future initiatives, contact aodce@antiochian.org. We gratefully acknowledge support from the Order of St. Ignatius which funds, in part, the work of the Department.



Characters: Narrator, Jesus, People

- Narrator: At that time, Jesus went to a city called Nain, and many of his disciples and a great crowd went with him. As he drew near to the gate of the city, behold, a man who had died was being carried out, the only son of his mother, and she was a widow; and a large crowd from the city was with her. And when the Lord saw her, he had compassion on her and said to her,
- Jesus: Do not weep.
- Narrator: And he came and touched the bier, and the bearers stood still. And Jesus said,
- Jesus: Young man, I say to you, arise.
- Narrator: And the dead man sat up, and began to speak. And Jesus gave him to his mother. Fear seized them all; and they glorified God, saying,
- People: A great prophet has arisen among us! God has visited his people!



Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)



Let Us Attend! is published by the Antiochian Orthodox Department of Christian Education (www.antiochian.org). If you would like information on our present programs and future initiatives, contact aodce@antiochian.org. We gratefully acknowledge support from the Order of St. Ignatius which funds, in part, the work of the Department.



At that time, Jesus went to a city called Nain, and many of his disciples and a great crowd went with him. As he drew near to the gate of the city, behold, a man who had died was being carried out, the only son of his mother, and she was a widow; and a large crowd from the city was with her. And when the Lord saw her, he had compassion on her and said to her, "Do not weep." And he came and touched the bier, and the bearers stood still.

And Jesus said, "Young man, I say to you, arise." And the dead man sat up, and began to speak. And Jesus gave him to his mother. Fear seized them all; and they glorified God, saying, "A great prophet has arisen among us!" and "God has visited his people!"



Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)

WHAT DO YOU THINK?

- 1. Who travels to Nain with Jesus?
- 2. What does it mean to be a disciple?
- Why would a person become a disciple of someone else? Why do you think these people are following Jesus?
- What does having disciples tell us about whom Jesus is?
- Can we be disciples of Jesus today? Why or why not?
- 6. If we can, how do we do that?



Let Us Attend! is published by the Antiochian Orthodox Department of Christian Education (www.antiochian.org). If you would like information on our present programs and future initiatives, contact aodce@antiochian.org. We gratefully acknowledge support from the Order of St. Ignatius which funds, in part, the work of the Department.



At that time, Jesus went to a city called Nain, and many of his disciples and a great crowd went with him. As he drew near to the gate of the city, behold, a man who had died was being carried out, the only son of his mother, and she was a widow; and a large crowd from the city was with her. And when the Lord saw her, he had compassion on her and said to her, "Do not weep." And he came and touched the bier, and the bearers stood still.

And Jesus said, "Young man, I say to you, arise." And the dead man sat up, and began to speak. And Jesus gave him to his mother. Fear seized them all; and they glorified God, saying, "A great prophet has arisen among us!" and "God has visited his people!"



Icon courtesy of Iconographics (www.theologic.com)

WHAT DO YOU THINK?

- What does Jesus say to the dead man in this gospel?
- 2. Do you think this is a request or a command?
- Can you walk up to a dead person and command them to get up?
- In the Old Testament, who can command action? Who tells people to do things and they go do it?
- 5. What does Jesus making this command tell us about him?
- In the Old Testament, who saves the Israelites from death in the wilderness or raises them out of death in the red sea?
- What does Jesus raising this man from the dead tell us about Jesus?



Let Us Attend! is published by the Antiochian Orthodox Department of Christian Education (www.antiochian.org). If you would like information on our present programs and future initiatives, contact aodce@antiochian.org. We gratefully acknowledge support from the Order of St. Ignatius which funds, in part, the work of the Department.

